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I have seen the part of the proposed Local Plan which concerns the area where I live in Gossington. 

 

I am completely against the idea of building houses on this land because it is using up more high grade agricultural 

‘green-field’ land.  

Such a proposal would spoil the nature of our quiet villages and all the extra cars and people will completely clogg-

up our roads which, already, can hardly cope. The housing developments around Cam station are already creating 

huge problems, so why add to them? 

 

All these people will need to work somewhere. There is very little for them to do in Dursley so they will all be 

travelling daily to Gloucester, Stroud and Bristol. It would be more sensible to put the houses closer to the areas of 

employment.  

 

 

Resident of Gossington. 


